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20th September 2017, 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Wycombe Phoenix Harriers  

On Saturday 7th October, Iver Village Junior School will be entering the yearly Wycombe 

Phoenix Harriers cross country race. The event is held at Hughenden Manor Park in High 

Wycombe, HP14 4LA. This event is only open to Year 5 and 6 but there is no limit on the 

number of runners we can have! Year 5 run 1.5km and Year 6 run 2km. Races start at 10am but 

staff/students will be there from 9am as parking can be difficult. Your child must wear full IVJS 

PE kit and bring suitable, comfortable running trainers as well as a water bottle.  

As this is an event on a Saturday, you will be responsible for ensuring your child is there on time 

and for their safety while at the event but staff will be there for added support and motivation.  

If your child would like to take part and you are able to attend the event please let us know by 

Friday 22nd September.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Hawkes 

Wycombe Phoenix Harriers 

 

My child would like to take part in the Hughenden Park run. 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________  Class: ______________________ 

 

Signed: _________________________________________ Date: __________________________ 
(Parent/Guardian) 
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